
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Kindergarten Families,  
 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 School Year at CASC! 
 
We are looking forward to a successful year together, learning and growing in 
Kindergarten at CASC! At the end of this email you will find more information about your 
Kindergarten teachers, but please be sure to read this email in its entirety first for some 
very important information regarding the first week of school! 
 
Please be on the lookout for information about your schedule for your first week of school.  A 
welcome packet of information will be sent to you. 
 
We will be working to complete several Progress Monitoring Assessments that will allow your 
teachers to review areas of strength, areas of need, and help teachers to prepare our 
instruction. ​Learning Coaches, it is extremely important that your student works to 
complete these assessments on their own with no outside resources.  ​Teachers will 
need to have the most accurate and valid results in order to best prepare instruction for 
our students.  These Progress Monitoring Assessments will not positively or negatively 
affect students’ grades, so please allow your student to complete each assessment on 
their own.​ Please complete these assessments as scheduled in your welcome packet. 
 
Learning Coaches​, a link has been included below for you to access the Family-Friendly 
South Carolina Kindergarten Math and ELA Standards in order for you to get a glimpse 
of what your student will be learning this school year via the OLS, live Class Connect 
sessions, Stride, and Progress Monitoring Assessments.  
Click here for family friendly Language Arts Standards 
Click here for family friendly Math Standards 
 
  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carrie Rohrbaugh - Kindergarten ELA 
Mrs. Brittany Farrior- Kindergarten Math 

https://www.eoc.sc.gov/sites/default/files/Documents/FFStandards2018/English/ELA/FFStandards.KindergartenELA.pdf
https://www.eoc.sc.gov/sites/default/files/Documents/FFStandards2018/English/Math/FFStandards.KindergartenMath.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meet Mrs. Rohrbaugh- K ELA Team Teacher 

Check out my video! 
 

Hello!  My name is Carrie Rohrbaugh and I am the Cyber Academy’s 
Kindergarten Language Arts  teacher.  This is my third year at CASC, and I am 
so excited to get to know all of you!  I grew up in Virginia and went to college at 
Radford University where I earned my Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary 
Education.  I have been teaching for twelve years.  I have spent most of my 
teaching career working with PreK (both 3 and 4 year old) and 5K but have also 
taught fourth and fifth grade.  I live in Marietta with my husband Karl,  my 
5-year-old daughter Harper and  1-year-old son Forrest.   We love spending time 
together cooking, hiking, swimming, making crafts and so much more!  

 
 

Meet Mrs. Farrior-K Math Team Teacher 
Check out my video! 

 

My name is Brittany Farrior and I am so excited to be your teacher for math this 
year at CASC! I live in Charleston, South Carolina with my husband and my two 
daughters, Clara and Catherine. I went to Clemson University and graduated with 
a degree in Early Childhood Education and then earned my master's degree in 
Elementary Education from Nova Southeastern University. This is my 18th year in 
education and my third year with CASC. I am a HUGE Clemson Tigers fan, 
especially football. I love to spend time with my family, be outside, read, and of 
course teach my sweet students! I also love all things history and enjoy working 
at the Charleston Museum during the summer. 

 

 

 

https://animoto.com/play/AGULhNj73Lq6cxL1Bog1OQ
https://animoto.com/play/vABM5JUgiUyqP0Nf6nz7qg

